
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

September 19, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

RE: DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-250695—Schedule 135 & 138 
Extend Effective Date 

On September 5, 2025, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or 
company) submitted an advice filing to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) with proposed revisions to its electric Schedule 135, Net Metering Service, and 
new Schedule 138, Net Billing Service. To allow additional time for Commission Staff to review 
this filing, PacifiCorp respectfully request to extend the effective date to December 1, 2025. 

PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all data requests regarding this matter be addressed to: 
datarequest@pacificorp.com. Please direct informal questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs 
Manager, at ariel.son@pacificorp.com, or (971) 242-6299. 

Sincerely, 

 /s/ Robert Meredith 
Robert Meredith 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5017
Robert.Meredith@PacifiCorp.com
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